
From: Lorraine Iovanni <l.iovanni@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:23 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Cc: Manchester Essex Conservation Trust <conserve@mect.org>

Subject: RESENDING: Input ZBA 40 B Tonight/Document for the Record

 Resending per MECT for the Record

On 06/08/2022 2:38 PM Lorraine Iovanni <l.iovanni@comcast.net> wrote:

ATTN: ALL ZBA MEMBERS

ATTORNEY FOR TOWN

Ms Mellish,

I am attaching a document that I secured via a PRR Request from the State, for multiple purposes.

The doc is a copy of our TA input to the State to comply with Chapter 40 A, Sec 3A MBTA housing.

You will note our TA response with respect to "limited water and sewer capacity" related to increased 

population.

Please enter this document in the official record for tonight's meeting with SLV. I am aware that SLV's 

desire is to hook into our water. and sewer. I hope that there is NO proclivity for this to happen. The 

original design was for onsite wastewater treatment and this must be demanded from SLV.

Let me reiterate also, that public safety must bar development with no sidewalk and no secondary 

emergency access road in the event of a forest fire, etc.

In addition to reasons outlined above, we also need to ensure protection of our environment and 

drinking water supply from threats of stormwater pollution. It is compelling that a comprehensive 

permit to SLV must be denied. 

I am cc:ing MECT and CIMAH, as well.

Please ensure this email and the attached document are part of the official record for the 6/8/2022 

hearing.

Respectfully,

Lorraine Iovanni

20 A Pine




